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From: Neil Hepner <buildingdept@villageofcorinthny.com>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 9:15 AM
To: 
Cc: clerk@villageofcorinthny.com <clerk@villageofcorinthny.com> 
Subject: 63 Hamilton Ave. Foil request BF-X01611-3641778842

 

There are no outstanding code violations, building permits, fines, or fees associated with the property at 63 Hamilton 
Ave. in the Village of Corinth, New York. Please contact me if you have any further questions regarding this property. 
Sincerely,
Neil E. Hepner
Village of Corinth
244 Main Street
Corinth, New York 12822
Building Inspector/Code Enforcement Officer
518-654-7334 – Cell 518-361-7332 – Fax 518-654-6202
DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) 
delete the message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner; and 
(iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the 
presence of malware. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware 
transmitted by this email.

 You don't often get email from buildingdept@villageofcorinthny.com. Learn why this is important  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


